FA1 Activity -1(A)

Homophones

Fill in the blanks with the appropriate word chosen from the pairs given in brackets. 1) They.....sweaters as it was cold. (ore, <u>wore</u>) 2) It is my car. (<u>new</u>, knew) 3) The man asked me.....I was from.(wear, where) 4) She gave me a of paper.(peace, **piece**) 5) That book is not yours. (main, <u>mine</u>) 6) His shirt is very (loose, lose) 7) My father came from America last.....(week, weak) 8) I havemoney in my pocket. (no, know) 9) It is a terrible..... (scene, seen)

10) She has books in her bag. (to, **two**)

FA1 Activity -1(B) Syllables

Syliables Which one of the following words in each group has one syllable?		
1) leader, alert, poetic, <u>choice</u>		
2) <u>sense</u> , under, approach, receive		
3) stingy, locker, <u>science</u> , fancy		
4) luna, guide, morning, twenty		
5) minor, <u>scratch</u> , eclipse, again		
Which one of the following words in each group has two syllables?		
Which one of the following words in each group has two syllables?		
Which one of the following words in each group has two syllables?6) age, <u>ago</u>, school, paint		
6) age, <u>ago</u> , school, paint		
 6) age, <u>ago</u>, school, paint 7) wide, suite, <u>window</u>, family 		

FA1 Activity -2(A) Collocations

Choose the right word from B to collocate with the word in A column.

A 1) Wavy	B girl, <u>hair</u> ,story,body
2) Lay	affection, emphasis, notice, order
3) Twinkling	moon,earth, <u>star</u> ,sun
4) Land	quake, <u>lord</u> ,rain,house
5) Disobey the	border,track,limits, <u>order</u>
6) Grab the	<u>chance</u> ,opinion, man, book
7) Commit	answer, homework, <u>mistake</u> , wrong
8) Pay	attention, exam, development, donation
9) Loud	voice, whisper, blink, simile
10) Post	moon, offer, <u>office</u> , friend

FA1 Activity -2(B)

Choose the appropriate question tags and fill in the blanks:				
1. She was a nu	Irse,			
a. was she?	b. did she	? <u>c. wasn't</u>	she? d. doesn't he?	
2. He is not pol	ice,			
a. won't he?	b. will he?	<u>c. is he?</u> d. is	n't he?	
3. Raju is riding	g bike,			
<u>a. isn't he?</u>	b. is he?	c. wasn't he?	d. was he?	
4. People work	daily,			
a. didn't we?	b. aren't we?	c. aren't they? <u>d. d</u>	on't they ?	
5. All of us will	l not agree your o	penion,		
<u>a. will we?</u>	b. won't we?	c. do they? d. di	dn't they?	
6. We never worked hard,				
a. don't we?	b. did we	<u>c. do we?</u>	d. didn't we?	
7. He will tell u	s truth rarely,			
a. won't he?	b. will he?	c. can he?	d. could he?	
8. Raghav is sin	nging a song,			
<u>a. isn't he?</u>	b. is he?	c. wasn't he?	d. was he?	
9. I am a teache	er,	_		
a. amn't I?	b. am I?	<u>c. aren't I?</u>	d. did I ?	
10. Lata has no	t written a story, _			
a. hasn't she?	b. has she?	c. haven't they?	d. had she?	

SL.ENGLIS	H TEST – FA1(20 MA	rks)
Name:	Roll.No.:	Marks : 20
Q.I. Write the correct answ 1. I broughtcar yesterday.(<u>re</u> Ans :	ed/read).	1 x 4 = 4
2. Raju was <u>brave</u> boy but his fri antonym)	end wasboy. (Fill in the blan	k with suitable
A) courage <u>B) co</u> Ans :		t D) great
3. Combine the word in column Tooth (hearted, presented) (hearted), presented (hearted), pres	<u>paste</u> , fast, linked)	n B
4. Find out the mono syllabic Ans :	• • • —	sample
Q.II. Answer the following	question in 2-3 sentences.	2 x 2 =4
5. Why had Patil, sub-inspecto	or come there? Who believed h	im?
Ans : Patil, sub-inspector had Mohan's mother believed him	1	o Mohan's family.
6. Who congratulated Swami? Ans : PITCH	Why?	
Police inspector, teachers, Swami. Because he had caug		C
Q.III. Answer the following 7. 'How are you feeling?'	g questions.	3 x 2 =6
a) Who is the speaker? Ans : Baleshwar		
b) Who was it said to? Ans : Roma Talreja		
c) Where did the speaker as Ans : At the hospital	k it?	

8. 'It droppeth as the gentle rain from heaven '.

a) From which poem has this line been taken? Ans : The Quality of Mercy

b) What is the 'it' here? Ans : Mercy

c) Who is the poet of this poem? Ans : William Shakespeare

Q.IV. Answer the following questions. $3 \times 2 = 6$ 9. What desperate attempts did Swami make to escape from his father? Swami talked about cricket. He invited his father to join his cricket club on behalf of his team captain. He wished to sleep alone from the first of next month. He wished to sleep in the hall. He told that there was dust in his father's office room. He told that there were scorpions behind his father's law books. He tried to take the help of his grandmother. He tried to take the help of his mother. He wished to have a lamp on in the office room. He appealed his father to keep the door open.

10. Write the summary of the poem 'Grandma Climbs A Tree'.

Grandma Climbs A Tree poem was written by Ruskin Bond. He says that his grandma was a genius old woman. She liked climbing trees very much. She was climbing trees very quickly. She learnt it by her loving brother at the age of 6years. Last time she climbed the tree at the age of 62 years. She was told to stop climbing trees. Her relatives advised her to live gracefully but she refused it and continued climbing trees.

One day she climbed a tree and could not come down. At that time her relatives were in the town. Her health was upset due to fear. She was advised by the doctor for one week bed rest after examining her health. She felt unsatisfied in the bed rest. After recovery she called her son and demanded a house in tree top. Her son fulfilled her desire. She went there and lived with joy forever.

FA2 Activity -3(A)

Choose the corre	<mark>ct modal verb:</mark>		
1) Murthy, the climate	is cloudy. It rair	ı today.	
a) Will	b) May	c) Shall	d) Would
2) My friend was expectively way.	eted to be here at 10 am. It	is 11 am, I think he h	ave lost the
a) Could	b) Should	<u>c) Might</u>	d) Will
improve it.	he student, your hand writi		
a) Will	b) dare	c) shall	<u>d) must</u>
4) I climb t	his tall tree.		
a) Would	b) Must	<u>c) Can</u>	d) Will
5) I think we	_ check everything again.		
a) have	b) Should	c) Could	d) Can
<mark>Use a prefix for e</mark> write in the blanl	ach of the following s.	<mark>g underlined words</mark>	and
1. The work of the build	ding is not <u>complete</u> but <u>i</u>	<u>ncomplete.</u>	
2. Man is mortal where	as God is <u>immortal.</u>		
3. Gandhiji did not like	violence so he followed <u>n</u>	on-violence .	
4. Keerthi is <u>regular</u> to	the class but <u>irregular</u> .		

5. We must <u>obey</u> to the elders but not <u>disobey</u>.

FA2 Activity -3(B)

Framing questions by using WH question words.

WH Questioning Words

Who-person Whom-person What-thing Which-thing Whose-person Where-place When-time Why-reason How-manner How many-number How much-quantity

ಯಾರು ಯಾರಿಗೆ,ಯಾರನ್ನು ಏನು,ಏನನ್ನು ಯಾವ,ಯಾವದು ಯಾರ,ಯಾರದು ಎಲ್ಲಿ ಯಾವಾಗ ಎಕೆ,ಯಾಕೆ ಹೇಗೆ

ುಷ್ಟು

Frame a question to get the underlined word as answer:

1. Anitha lives in a village. Where does Anitha live? 2. The Ganga is a sacred river. Which is a sacred river? 3. <u>The child</u> broke the jug. Who broke the jug? 4. Gayathri goes to Mumbai to meet her daughter. Why does Gayatri go to Mumbai? 5. Lata is singing songs <u>melodiously</u>. How is Lata singing songs? 6. His father returns home at 9pm daily. When(At what time) does his father return daily? 7.She gave me five books yesterday. How many books did she give me yesterday? 8. There is a <u>book</u> in the bag. What is there in the bag? 9.Rama killed Ravana. Whom did Rama kill? 10.Ravi has taken Radha's book. Whose book has Ravi taken?

FA2 Activity -4(A) ACTIVE AND PASSIVE VOICE

- He drinks tea Tea is drunk by him.
- He drank tea Tea **was** drunk by him.
- He will drink tea Tea **will be** drunk by him.
- He is drinking tea Tea **is being** drunk by him.
- He was drinking tea Tea **was being** drunk by him.
- He has drunk tea Tea has been drunk by him.
- He had drunk tea Tea had been drunk by him.
- He may drink tea Tea **may be** drunk by him.

CHANGE INTO PASSIVE VOICE

•	She writes story	Story is written by her.
•	She wrote story	Story was written by her.
•	She will write story	Story will be written by her.
•	She is writing story	Story is being written by her.
•	She was writing story	Story was being written by her.
•	She has written story	Story has been written by her.
•	She had written story	Story had been written by her.
•	She can write story	Story can be written by her.

EA2		
FA2 Activity -4(B) Identify the language functions:		
1. Don't worry everything will b		
a. Expressing gratitude	b. Ordering	
c. Sympathizing	d. Request	
2. Can I help you?	a. Request	
a. Offering help	b. Advice	
c. Order	d. Ability	
3. I'm really grateful to you.	a. Homey	
a. Pleasing	b. Request	
c. Expressing gratitude	d. Expression	
4. Literature books are on sevent		
a. Permission	b. Advice	
c. Giving direction	d. Suggestion	
5. You should consult a psychiat		
a. Advice	b. Request	
c. Order	d. Command	
Give one word for each of	the following:	
1. A frightening dream 1		
	C	
2. A person who enters a build	ing in order to steal Burglar	
3. One who travels to a workpl	lace daily Commuter	
4. A small narrow stream or riv	ver Creek	
5. A person who loves his cour	ntry Patriot	

Name:	NGLISH TEST – FA Rol	2(20 MAR II.No.:	KS) Marks : 2
Q.I. Write the corr 1. I have not written e Ans : have I ?	ect answer. examples. (Write the correc	ct question tag)	1 x 4 =
A) Asking direction	(Choose the correct langua B) Asking permission	C) Order	D) Wish
A) would have	get more marks. B) will have	(Choose the co C) would	rrect 'If Clause' D) may
	rket to buy vegetables. (Ch B) to market	C) going to	c t infinitive) D) is
OII Answer the fo	ollowing questions in 2-3	3 sentences.	2 x 3 =

6. What hardships did Dicky Dolma face in her life?

many troubles even though it waits.

Ans : She lost her mother in her childhood. She lost her borther also. She had money problem in her family.

7. How can you say that Dr B R Ambedkar was a voracious reader?

Ans : He purchased books by curtailing his daily needs. He purchased 2000 old books in New York. He purchased 32 boxes of books in London at the time of second round table conference.

Q.III. Answer the following questions.

7. 'Don't talk to me in that manner.'

a) Who is the speaker? Ans : Don Anselmo b) Who was it said to? Ans : Author c) Why was the speaker in angry mood? Ans : Because he thought that he was being insulted.

Q.IV. Answer the following question. 8. Write short note on Dr. Ambedkar's idea of the three pillars of the state.

Dr. Ambedkar had a clear perception of the mutuality of the three pillars of State_the legislature, the executive, and the judiciary. He realised that the jurisdiction of each should be clear and untrammelled. At the same time, he had a sense of the importance of the role of citizens. The following observation he made is significant:

The Constitution is a fundamental document. It is a document which defines the position and power of the three organs of the State the executive, the judiciary and the legislature. It also defines the powers of the executive and the powers of the legislature as against the citizens, as we have done in our chapter dealing with Fundamental Rights.

Q.IV. Answer the following questions.

9. Write the summary of the poem 'The song of India'.

The poem Song of India was written by Vinayaka Krishna Gokak. It is in the form of a dialogue between the poet and our motherland India. The poet asks Mother India what aspect of his country he should glorify through a song. He wonders if he should sing about the snow-clad Himalayas at the North or the three water bodies at the South. Alternatively, he ponders on singing about the country's historical temples, the Indian soldiers who died fighting for the nation, the country's religious saints and its technologies. However, Mother India requests the poet to sing about the lepers and beggars on her street, the helpless children and other things or people of less importance.

The speaker said our mother India has to write the book of our destiny, cancelling all our sorrow. Tomorrow should be clear dawn. Our nightmare should flee in the night. We have to write our bright future... Through the poem, VK Gokak tries to convey that we must be proud of our tradition, culture, heroes and industrial progress. However, we must not forget the problems such as poverty and unemployment, class and caste conflicts, illiteracy, and ignorance faced by our country. We must strive to eradicate these problems from our motherland.

$3 \ge 1 = 3$

 $3 \times 1 = 3$

$4 \times 1 = 4$

FA3 Activity -5(A) READING ACTIVITY

Read the paragraph and answer the following questions.

Once there lived a tiger in the jungle. His name was Kalia who killed many animals cruelly. So the animals in the jungle were afraid of him. They decided to meet under a tree and made a treaty. They called him and said "Oh! Mightiest you need not to come and prey in the jungle every day. One will come to your den and will become your prey. You needn't to hunt any animal".

The days passed there came the queue of rabbit. He was smart and brave. He saw an old den where humans had put traps. He thought of a plan and said to tiger "My dear king on the way I have seen an old den where a lion resides. He called me to become his prey but I refused". Hearing it the tiger became angry said "Come let's teach him lesson". They went to den but no one was there. But the human beings trapped him and killed him. The rabbit was successful in trapping the tiger and went back happily. There onwards he became a hero of jungle.

1. What was the name of the tiger?

A TT 1.

Ans : Kalia.

2. Why did the animals afraid of him?

.....

Ans : He had killed many animals cruelly. So the animals in the jungle were afraid of him.

3. Why did they meet under the tree?

.....

Ans : They decided to meet under a tree to make a treaty among them.

4. Who became a hero in the story?

.....

Ans : The clever rabbit.

5. Who was clever according to you?

.....

Ans : The rabbit was clever.

FA3 Activity -5(B) READING ACTIVITY

Read the paragraph and answer the following questions.

APJ Abdul Kalam is popularly known as Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam. He lives in Indian people's heart as the Missile Man of India and People's President. Actually he was a great scientist who invented many new inventions. He was the former President of India.

He was born on 15th of October in 1931 (in Rameswaram, Tamil Nadu) however died on 27th of July in 2015 (in Shillong, Meghalaya, India). His father name was Jainulabudeen and mother name was Ashiamma. His full name was Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam. He never got married to anyone. He was a great man who has been awareded with the awards like Bharat Ratna (in 1997), Padma Vibhushan (in 1990), Padma Bhushan (in 1981), Indira Gandhi Award for National Integration (in 1997), Ramanujan Award (in 2000), King Charles II Medal (in 2007), International von Karman Wings Award (in 2009), Hoover Medal (in 2009), etc.

1. Who is the Missile Man of India?

Ans : Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam
2. When was Dr. APJ born? Ans : 15th of October in 1931
3. Who are the parents of APJ?
Ans : His father name was Jainulabudeen and mother name was Ashiamma.
4. APJ full form is
Ans : Avul Pakir Jainulabdeen Abdul Kalam.
5. Name any three awards of APJ.
Ans : Bharat Ratna (in 1997), Padma Vibhushan (in 1990), Padma Bhushan (in 1981)

FA3 Activity -6(A) READING (CONVERSATION) ACTIVITY

Read the following conversation and answer the questions. **Ravi : Are you sure you are OK?** Kiran : Yes, don't worry. I am fine, really. **Ravi : Is there anything I can do for you?** Kiran : No, not at the moment, thanks. 1) Which line does tell about offer something? Ans : Ravi : Is there anything I can do for you? 2) Kiran accepted / does not accept the offer (pick the correct answer) Ans : Kiran does not accept the offer. Laxmi : 'Gowri, why didn't you come to school yesterday? Gowri: "I had to attend to my brother Gopal, who is hospitalized. Laxmi : Really? What is wrong with him? Gowri : He met with an accident last Saturday. Laxmi : My God! How did it happen? Is he seriously injured? 1) Who are the speakers in the above conversation? Ans : Laxmi and Gowri. 2) Why was Laxmi absent to the class? Ans : Gowri had to attend her brother because he had met with an accident. 3) Who is Gopal's sister? Ans : Gowri.

FA3 Activity -6(B) EDITING

The following paragraphs have two errors. Edit the paragraphs and rewrite the paragraph in the space provided. Clues are given.

(1) Don Anselmo came in. He bowed to all of us. Then he removed his hat and glove. He handed his thinks to the boy who stood behind the old man's chair.

Clues:

a) Plural mistake to be corrected.

b) Spelling mistake to be corrected.

Don Anselmo came in. He bowed to all of us. Then he removed his hat and <u>gloves</u>. He handed his <u>things</u> to the boy who stood behind the old man's chair.

(2) In a fury the old monster blew through his long beard and Wangjjia bread-bag flew into the sky. Before his eyes, the blue mountain and green rivers were turned into a boundless desert with not a scrap of food to be found.

Clues:

a) Apostrophe to be used.

b) Noun plural to be used.

In a fury the old monster blew through his long beard and <u>Wangjjia's</u> bread-bag flew into the sky. Before his eyes, the blue <u>mountains</u> and green rivers were turned into a boundless desert with not a scrap of food to be found.

SL.ENGLISH TEST – FA3 (20 MARKS)

Name:	Roll.No.:	Marks : 20
Q.I. Write the correct answer. (Vo	ocabulary)	1 x 5 = 5
1. Narendranath was born 12 th Ja 1863 Ans : on	6. (Fill in the blank with cor	rect preposition)
2. His uncle is S.P. in Bengaluru Ans : an	. (Fill in the blank with suit	able article)
3. Lata came late she missed the Ans : so	bus. (Fill in the blank with s	suitable linker)
4. Radha(be+write) a small sto Ans : is writng	ory today. (Write the correc	t verb form)
5. Re-arrange the words and write a mean in/talking/why/you/are/the/class? Ans : Why are you talking in the class?	C .	
Q.II. Answer the following question	on in 2-3 sentences.	2 x 1 = 2
6. How can you say that Hanifuddin w	as talent person?	
Ans : Hanifuddin was a multi talen	ited man. He could mak	ce beautiful and
useful things out of waste materials.	He could beat drums.	
Q.III. Answer the following question	ons.	$3 \ge 2 = 6$
7. 'A walk in the park might make you	feel better'	
a) Who is the speaker? Ans : Aunt Sushila		
b) Who was it said to?		
Ans : Smita		
c) Why did the speaker say it? Ans : Because Smita was in sad moo	d. She advised it to relie	f her mind.

8. 'We are lost'.

a) From which poem has this line been taken?
Ans : Ballad of the Tempest
b) Who is the speaker here?
Ans : The captain of the ship
c) Who was it said to?
Ans : To the sailors

Q.IV. Answer the following question.

 $3 \ge 1 = 3$

 $4 \times 1 = 4$

9. Write about Christopher Columbus.

Christopher Columbus

Christopher Columbus was a tall man. He was well-built man of forty-six years. His hairs were prematurely white, complexion fair, almost ruddy. He was a man of quick temper and irritability which he controls only with an effort. His face, in repose, is melancholic. He was the captain of the ship. He had come to reach his goal at any cost.

Q.IV. Answer the following questions.

10. Write the summary of the poem 'Jazz Poem Two'.

An old Jazz musician is standing like a Black Ancient mariner. His old face is wrinkled and weary. His colour faded blue shirt has turned dark with sweat. His stomach is hanging loosely. His jacket is torn out and his necktie is undone and dropping loosely over the jacket. His shoes are torn and are stuffed with paper to cover the holes. His rough unshaven face shows pain. He stands alone head down, eyes closed and ears perked. An old saxophone hangs across his chest supported from his neck by a wire coat hanger. He gently lifts the saxophone to the parted lips. But once he starts playing music he is no longer a Black man but a bird which gathers his wings and flies high and higher. He seems to be spreading the message of God through his music.

FA4 Activity -7(A)

Read the profile given below and write a paragraph by using given clues. 1

Given below is a profile of Mrs. Pratibha. Write the given information in the form of a paragraph.

Age	: 35 years	
Height	: 5 feet	
Family	: College going girl, school going boy	
Qualification	: B.A, B.Ed.(Hindi)	
Working as	: High school teacher	
Place of Work	: Govt High School, Tumakur	
Length of Service	: 8 years	
Hobbies	: Knitting, Gardening, Flower making in papers.	
Reasons for her po	opularity : Helpful quality, honesty, soft speaking	

FA4 Activity -7(B)

Read the profile given below and write a paragraph by using given clues. - 2

Below is a Profile of V K Gokak a famous poet of Kannada language. Write the given information in the form of a paragraph.

Place of birth Education	: 9th August 1909 : Savanoor, Haveri district : Karnataka College Dharwad, Oxford university
Books	: Bharatha Sindhu Rashmi (won Jnanapeeth Award), Dyava Pruthvi (Kannada Saahithya Academy Award) etc.
Awards	: Padmashri award, Sahitya Academy award, and Jnanapeeth award in1990.
Honours	: Presidentship of the 40 th Kannada Sahitya Sammelana in 1958, Honorary doctorates from the Pacific University of the USA
Death	: 28th April 1992

FA4 Activity -8(A)

Personal Letter - 1

Imagine that you are Ganesh/Girija of G.H.S. Gandhinagar, Hosur. Write a letter to your father informing about your study and health. Arrange the steps of the following personal letter in correct order.

(1) Dear father,

(2) Convey my regards to my lovely mother.

(3) From,

Ganesh

G.H.S.Gandhinagar, Hosur.

Date: 6th Jan 2020.

(4) I am very well with my study and also health. Send me a letter about your health. I am attending the class daily without missing. I am studying very hard for my examination. I will score more than 90% in my final examination.

Your pretty son

Ganesh.

To,

A.B.C. X.Y.Z.

From, Ganesh G.H.S.Gandhinagar,Hosur. Date: 6th Jan 2020.

Dear father,

I am very well with my study and also health. Send me a letter about your health. I am attending the class daily without missing. I am studying very hard for my examination. I will score more than 90% in my final examination.

Convey my regards to my lovely mother.

Your pretty son Ganesh.

To, A.B.C. X.Y.Z.

FA4 Activity -8(B)

Re-arrange the following jumbled words into meaningful sentences.

1) Are/going/to Bengaluru/we/tomorrow/.

We are going to Bengaluru tomorrow.

2) My /is/a farmer/father.

My father is a farmer.

3) Is/the/runner/cheetah/fastest

Cheetah is the fastest runner.

4) The/very/is/Taj Mahal/beautiful

The Taj Mahal is very beautiful.

5) Is/Suprit/watching/circus.

Suprit is watching circus.

6) The /close/door.

Close the door.

7) Help /you/me/do?

Do you help me?

8) Wonderful/a/place/it/is/!/what

What a wonderful place it is!

9) Why/class/talking/the/are/you/in?Why are you talking in the class?

10) Me /a/please/give/pen.Please, give me a pen.

SL.ENGLISH TEST - FA4(20 MARKS)

Name:	Roll.No.:	Marks : 20	
Q.I. Write the correct answer. (Vocab	oulary)	1 x 4 = 4	
1. A person who is unable to walk. (Give one Ans : Lame/Handicap	word)		
2. Suma is a(beauty) girl. (Fill Ans : beautiful	in the blank with suita	able word form)	
3. I will write a small story. (Change into pass Ans : A small story will be written by me.	vive voice)		
4. Mohan said to Radha, "I will come to your Ans : Mohan told Radha that he would go to			
Q.II. Answer the following question in	1 2-3 sentences.	2 x 3= 6	
5. How did the first monster punish Wangjia?			
Ans : The first monster blew through his beard and changed the smooth road into a sharp stones road. Which was very difficult to walk on it.			
6. Why did the technical experts and scientists	s meet in Geneva?		
Ans : The technical experts and scientists	s met in Geneva to l	oan Nuclear Test.	
They were planning to stop to use nuclear bombs. They wanted to stop cold war.			
7. Why does the poet say that the tea cups circ	ele around the poet like	e the planets?	

Ans : The poet says that the tea cups circle around the poet like the planets because there is no gravitation power in the space.

Q.III. Answer the following questions.

8. 'My son is not dumb sir.'

a) Who is the speaker?

Ans : Satish's father Avtar Narain

b) Who was it said to?

Ans : The principal of the school

c) Who is the 'son' here? Ans : Satish Gujaral

Q.IV. Answer the following question. 3 x 1 = 3 9. Write the summary of the poem 'Off to outer space tomorrow morning'.

The poet is going to outer space the next morning. He is doubtful of his return. So he asks his friends to have a last look at him. After the countdown, he requests his friends to strike his name from telephone book.

There won't be any difference of day and night in space. So, Calendars and clocks are useless there. There will not be any change of seasons. The poet would sleep when he feel sleepy.

The poet won't be writing any letter. There is none to visit in space. It will be like an imprisonment for him. In space, there is no gravitational pull. Tea cups will circle round him like planets round the sun The people on earth can watch him through telescope or cameras. But he doesn't have time to think about us.

When the rockets move across galaxies by the power of propeller, everyone on earth would be angered as they didn't get a chance.

Q.VI. Quote from memory.

10.

O say what

O say what is that thing called light, Which I must never enjoy. What are the blessings of the sight, O tell your poor blind boy! 3 x 1 =3

 $4 \ge 1 = 4$